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A proposed new (last minute) low-rise Residential category would limit
housing to three units per parcel. This category would forbid small
apartment buildings throughout most of Ann Arbor, perpetuating the
exclusionary zoning that has kept people from living near where they
work and go to school.

Please keep the Residential category uniform throughout Ann Arbor.

Edward Vielmetti

--
Edward Vielmetti
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